
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

   
 

March 27, 2023 
 
To: Healthcare Professional  
 
Subject: PediaSure Harvest and Ensure Harvest Discontinuation 

 
We are reaching out to let you know that Abbott has discontinued PediaSure Harvest and Ensure Harvest. We 
understand that these products have not been available since August 2022 and wanted to reassure you that the 
following product alternatives will continue to be available:  
 

Abbott Discontinued Product  Abbott Alternative Product*  
Product Name  Item #  Product Name  Item #  

PediaSure Harvest  67962  

PediaSure® 1.0 cal Vanilla can  
Contains milk and soy ingredients. Not for patients with soy or milk 

allergies.  
67401  

PediaSure® 1.0 cal with Fiber Vanilla can  
Contains milk and soy ingredients. Not for patients with soy or milk 

allergies.  
67403  

PediaSure® Peptide Vanilla 1.0 cal  
Contains milk and soy ingredients. Not for patients with soy or milk 

allergies.  
67407  

Ensure Harvest  67964  

Jevity® 1.2  
Contains milk and soy ingredients. Not for patients with soy or milk 

allergies.  
64625  

Vital® 1.2  
Contains milk ingredients. Not for patients with milk allergies.  64828  

Vital® 1.5  
Contains milk ingredients. Not for patients with milk allergies.  64825  

*The use of enteral products must be determined by the healthcare professional as Abbott alternatives are not 
directly equivalent to Harvest real food enteral formulations.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your Abbott representative or call customer service at 1-800-551-
5838. If your patients have questions, please direct them to the Abbott Consumer Relations line at 1-800-881-
0876. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
 
 
 

Matt Beebe, General Manager 
Therapeutic Nutrition 
Abbott 


